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Subject

Amendment to Agreement for Construction Management Support Services for the Interstate 5
Improvement Project from Alicia Parkway to El Toro Road

Overview

On April 13, 2020, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved a
contract with Jacobs Project Management Co., to provide construction management support services
for the Interstate 5 Improvement Project from Alicia Parkway to El Toro Road as part of the Interstate
5 Improvement Project between State Route 73 and El Toro Road. An amendment to the existing
agreement is needed to provide additional funding for construction management support services.

Recommendation

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 5 to Agreement No.
C-9-1605 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Jacobs Project Management Co.,
in the amount of $3,740,000, for additional construction management support services for the
Interstate 5 Improvement Project from Alicia Parkway to El Toro Road. This will increase the
maximum cumulative obligation of the agreement to a total contract value of $12,092,394.
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